
 Harlan Christian School !  
17108 St. Rd. 37 
Harlan, IN 46743 

!
Dear Parents, 

For 2020-2021 school year, HCS will be experiencing some changes in 
regards to schooling as all schools have been impacted by COVID-19.  We 
know that during this uncertain time, there are many questions.  However, 
we ask that for your patience as we work through this trying time.  Please 
do understand that the safety and well-being of the students of HCS is 
extremely important.  With safety in mind, plans are being implemented to 
help protect your students as well as have in-class education.  These plans 
will continue to be made available to the HCS community as they are 
finalized.   

With the finalization of information, please make sure to stay up-to-
date on all COVID-19 related issues posted on the school’s website: 
www.harlanchristian.org.  We will be continuing to release information 
throughout the summer as well as the school year in preparation for the 
upcoming year.  We know that things will change throughout the year as 
various mandates come from IDOE, ISDH, and ACHD.  Note that we are 
working closely with these entities to ensure appropriate measures are 
taken by the school. 

One final note, please check the school’s website for a daily health 
questionnaire.  This questionnaire was created to help family’s self-screen 
their students for any COVID-19 related ailments.  During the school year, 
HCS asks that parents self-screen students to identify any potential health 
risks.  Though this may seem tedious, it will help to ensure a safe 
environment for all students.  Thank you so much for your support and 
cooperation.  We look forward to a great school year.  

Sincerely, 

Josh Burton 

http://www.harlanchristian.org

